
WOLSEY TOWN BOARD 
OF TRUSTEES 

 
The Wolsey Town Board of Trustees met in special session on September 14, 
2022.  Mayor Robert McGillvrey called the meeting to order at 5:00 P.M.  
Members present were Craig Heller and Dave Jensen.  Also present was Linda 
Haeder, Finance Officer. 
 
A motion to adopt the agenda (with the addition of blade) was made by Dave 
Jensen and second by Craig Heller. 
 
The Board discussed options for the pool.  Dave Volk from Associated Pool Supply 
from North Dakota was in Town last week to inspect the pool.  He will be sending 
suggestions to the Town for their consideration.   
 
A motion was made by Dave Jensen and second by Craig Heller to contact Darrin 
Schwartz to saw a portion from the south/southwest corner of the pool.  This will 
allow for an inspection to be done on finding the water leak.  All in favor of the 
motion.  Motion carried. 
 
A committee headed by Dave Jensen has been formed with numerous area 
residents involved with searching for funding options for the construction of a 
new pool. 
 
A Board discussion was held concerning the possible purchase of a used blade 
that will be coming up for auction.  The Board will discuss more this at the 
October meeting.  
 
A motion to adjourn was made by Dave and second by Craig.  All in favor.  Motion 
carried.  The meeting adjourned at 5:43 P. M.  
 
 
Linda Haeder 
Finance Officer 
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